
CCI Meeting Minutes 
January 18, 2022 
6 p.m. 
Attendees:  Jerry Andersen, Susan Nielsen, Laurie Swanson, Brent Parries, Rick Cook 
Staff: Katie Wilson 
 
Jerry called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting minute approval was held until the February meeting.  
 
Inactive CPO Land-use Participation: The committee discussed the progress that was made 
over the winter break, correspondence that took place, and next steps for improving 
community engagement in the county land-use process. There was a lengthy conversation. 
Brent outlined the CPOs who already volunteered to review applications for neighboring 
inactive areas. There was also a lengthy conversation about CCI participation with the CPO 
Summit to help spread the responsibilities outside CCI meetings across all committee members.  
 
New Business: The committee discussed their concerns regarding the BCC meeting the week 
prior that had to be transitioned to a virtual meeting after unrest of the audience in the BCC 
hearing room.   
 
PGA Updates: Katie updated the committee on the recent changes to move BCC meetings 
entirely to a virtual platform for the time being. She also updated the group on recent hiring in 
PGA.   
 
Public Comment: None.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Next meeting: TBD 


